UF College of Education FPC Technology and Distance Education Committee

April 24, 2018 (1:00-2:00 pm) in NRN 1411

Minutes

In Attendance: Jason Arnold, Cynthia Griffin, Linda Eldridge, Vivian Gonsalves, Kent Crippen, Trace Choulat, Suzanne Chapman, Shon Smith

Approval of Minutes: Minutes from March 20, 2018 were approved by the committee

AREAS OF DISCUSSION

Blue Ribbon Course (BRC) process: A number of applications have been submitted for BRC review. Vivian Gonsalves, Cynthia Griffin, Jason Arnold, and Shon Smith offered to serve as the BRC committee to review the applications. As applications are completed, the committee will have access to the to the files for review. The committee will meet to review the submissions on May 14th.

Update from Trace on changes in technology and data security: see PDF scanned document

Support for online instruction during construction: All faculty who are interested can get Zoom accounts. To set up a UF affiliated account with Zoom, an email needs to be sent to the help desk (helpdesk@coe.ufl.edu).

ETC has microphones that can be available for faculty who need them for video and conferencing purposes.

Norman Library Technology: The library should be open for Summer B and it will have multiple areas where technology is available for individual student use or for study groups. Additionally, there will be a larger room that serves as a computer lab.